TNC Budget Committee Meeting Minutes
September 18, 2019
Attending: Chairman Harvey Goldberg, Eran Heissler, Ken Schwartz, Bob Shmaeff, Max Flehinger -- and non-committee member Scott Diamond

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Goldberg at 7:00 P.M.

There were no public comments

Minutes of the August 20, 2019 meeting were approved as presented (motion by Flehinger, seconded by Shmaeff). Approval was unanimous.

The August, 2019 MER report was reviewed and approved unanimously, in a motion by Schwarz, seconded by Flehinger). 

Financial statements as of August 31, 2019 were reviewed.  A motion to approve them, by Schwartz/Shmaeff, was approved unanimously. 

There were no additional comments by Committee members. 

The next meeting of the Budget Committee is scheduled for October 16.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 P.M. 


    Max Flehinger

    Acting Secretary
